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29 November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Christmas Jumper Day and End of Term Reminders

On Thursday 7 December 2023, we will be taking part in Save the Children’s Christmas
Jumper Day. Students are invited to wear Christmas themed non-uniform to school for a
donation to the charity. We would suggest £1 per student, but all donations are welcome
however small. Events will take place during the day to raise money for the charity, so
students can bring in some small change if they wish.

On Friday 15 December 2023, we have an early finish at 12.30pm. Students traveling on the
school minibus will be dropped home earlier, all mini buses will be leaving the school site by
12.45pm. For students traveling to and from school by taxi, we will let the taxi companies
know of our earlier finish time.

As it is the last day of term, whilst all students must wear school uniform, they can substitute
their school jumper and blazer for a Christmas jumper if they wish. If the school tie is
covered by the jumper, it is fine to leave it off. However, if the jumper is v-neck or students
choose not to wear a jumper, they should still wear their school tie.

We will have our usual Christmas Assembly and students will spend some time in their tutor
groups before being released.

Students will return to school after the Christmas and New Year break on Tuesday 2 January
2024.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Krista Dawkins
Headteacher
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